


ACCG Planning Work Group, January 2024
Quick recap
The team then discussed various topics, including the need for pre-implementation surveys, the formation of a new ad hoc group, and the importance of clear communication within work groups. They also prioritized discussions within the planning work group. Towards the end, they discussed the Forest Projects Plan and its financing, and the potential impact of the UMWRA & AWA project on future and existing projects.

Next steps
• Megan will prioritize the herbicide conversation as a major topic for the Feb. Planning WG
• Megan will work on setting up a directed conversation for the herbicide conversation in the Planning WG setting.
• Megan will include the discussion of NRV vs SDI as a priority topic for the PWG, after the herbicide conversation.
• Rich will follow up with Dr. Taylor about his availability for an April presentation.
• Megan will send an email to the Planning WG with specific topics for discussion and links to relevant documents.
• Lisa will send a calendar invite for the Forest Plan Amendment Ad Hoc group meeting.
• Lisa and Rich will follow up on the presentation for the April General Meeting.
• Megan will include a consensus item on the February general meeting agenda for the ad hoc recommendation on survey locations.
• Megan will send an email to the Forest Plan Amendment Ad Hoc group letting them know about the change to their charge.
• Megan will include links to the Sierra Nevada Forest Plan Revisions, 2004 ROD, and the two forest plans in the email to the planning work group.




